
From: Haywood, Ben
To: Planning (HPBC)
Subject: FW: Nestle borehole
Date: 31 January 2017 16:18:57

 
 
Ben Haywood
Operations Manager – Development Services
Staffordshire Moorlands District Council / High Peak Borough Council
Tel: 01538 395400 ext 4924
Mobile: 07976 753764
 

From: Jonathan Davey [mailto:jonathan@creativefilms.co.uk] 
Sent: 31 January 2017 15:33
To: Haywood, Ben
Subject: FW: Nestle borehole
 
Hi Ben
 
Hope I am not too late to comment on this..
 
Jonathan Davey
 
07980 285 170
 
 
 
Buxton Civic Association comments on HPK/2016/0636
 
Buxton Civic Association (BCA) commented on earlier borehole applications in this
area, notably HPK/2015/0318
 
BCA regretted at the time that Nestle had carried out the work before getting
planning permission.
 
This application is also retrospective.  BCA considers that Nestle should stop
applying retrospectively and inform residents in advance of their plans, giving
them an opportunity to comment.  High Peak Borough Council should consider
applying conditions to Nestle, such as refusing to accept any further retrospective
applications.
 
As stated earlier BCA suggests that there is a requirement to remove any obsolete
borehole huts  and make good the surrounding land to a pre-development
condition.
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